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Date: 19 May 2015 
 
Mike Barnes 
Allied Irish Bank    
1st Floor 
61, Temple Row 
Birmingham   
B2 5LS 
 
 
Dear Mr Barnes, 
 
Policy Review & Performance Scrutiny Committee:  

Call in of Cabinet Decision CAB/14/105 

 

On behalf of the Policy Review & Performance Scrutiny Committee, thank you for 

attending Committee on 14 May 2015, alongside representatives of Glamorgan 

County Cricket Club. 

 

Following the scrutiny of Cabinet decision CAB/14/105 in respect of the Cricket 

Club loan write-off and re-structuring, the Committee decided not to refer the 

decision back to Cabinet for further consideration. This means, therefore, that the 

Cabinet’s decision made on 19 March 2015 will stand.  

 

Once again my sincere thanks for attending, and for your contribution to scrutiny 

of the decision.  

  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
COUNCILLOR NIGEL HOWELLS  
 CHAIR, POLICY REVIEW & PERFORMANCE SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 
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Cc  Christine Salter, Corporate Director Resources. 
 Marcia Sinfield, Operational Manager, Technical Accountancy 
       Members of the Policy Review & Performance Scrutiny Committee 
       


